
Our Dominican deacons present:
“DEATH, BE NOT PROUD”

An Easter Lecture Series

Saturday, April 6
The Eyewitness Accounts: The Resurrection in ScriptureBr. Albert Duggan, O.P.What happened on Easter morning? The gospels have handed down several distinct eyewitness accounts ofthe Resurrection. While the details of each account differ, they all point to the same glorious reality ofChrist’s victory over sin and death. In this lecture, Br. Albert will lead an examination of the scripturaltestimony about the Resurrection.Saturday, April 13
Making Sense of the Resurrection with the Fathers of the ChurchBr. Sebastian White, O.P.Many modern intellectuals think it childish and unreasonable to have firm belief in the Resurrection of theLord. The earliest theologians and scholars of the Church not only believed in the historical fact of theResurrection but also reflected on the various meanings and effects of the Resurrection for every Christian.Br. Sebastian will lead us through some of the important lessons from these great thinkers.Saturday, April 20
Seeing the Risen Christ: The Resurrection in ArtBr. Albert Duggan, O.P.Even those who were not eyewitnesses have been able to see the risen Christ with the eyes of faith. Thedivine gift of faith can transform artistic skill into a truly theological enterprise. In this lecture, Br. Albertwill explore how art and iconography have profoundly enriched our own view of the Resurrection.Saturday, April 27
Rise Heart, Thy Lord Is Risen: The Resurrection in PoetryBr. Sebastian White, O.P.Many find poetry either hopelessly opaque or embarrassingly romantic and feel it is better left to Englishmajors or wooing lovers. However, there are many beautiful, accessible, and theological poems. Br.Sebastian will discuss some of the English language’s best examples of the Resurrection in verse.
All talks are from 10:30 to 11:45am in the North Conference Room.

(From inside: Go through side door by Cathedral organ and downstairs.
From outside: Enter through glass-and-iron door at driveway to right of Cathedral.)

---------------------------------------------------------

All are welcome. Come any or all Saturdays. No RSVP necessary.Contact: Heather Kinney, Director of Faith Formation – hkinney@stmatthewscathedral.org


